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January 28, 2015 

      

 

Susan Bushard & Paul Hempel 

W8608 – 760
th

 Ave 

River Falls MN 54022 

 

VIA EMAIL:  buzzhomes@aol.com and nevillea1@hotmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 426 Wabasha Street South 

 

Dear Ms. Bushard and Mr. Hempel: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 27, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal in the above-

referenced matter.  Ms. Moermond recommended that architectural plans be submitted to Plan 

Examiners for their review and approval.  Until the plan is approved, no more than 3 people are 

allowed in the library space at one time until March 1, 2015. 

 

If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Michael Urmann 
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